

## CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE. WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091 PHONE: (907) 373-9050 FAX: (907) 373-9085

## **COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 96-85**

From: John T. Felton, Public Works Director/City Engineer

Date: September 3, 1996

Subject: Bid Report and Recommendation for Peck Street Sidewalk

On September 3, 1996, at 2:00 p.m., the City received three sealed bids for providing the sidewalk for the west side of Peck Street from Bogard Road to Snohomish Avenue. All three bids were timely and in the proper format; therefore, they were opened and read aloud as prescribed in the Bid documents.

There were no irregularities noted with any bid and the results are as follows:

**Steppers Construction** \$27,369.32 Belarde Brothers Concrete \$41,224.00 Byerly & Koch Construction, Inc. \$53,183.04

## RECOMMENDATION:

The Public Works Department recommends that Council declare Steppers Construction as the lowest responsive Bidder for the Peck Street Sidewalk Project and authorize Administration to enter into a contract for this construction for \$27,369.32. The funds are available in this project budget to pay for the construction.

John T. Felton

Public Works Director/City Engineer